
Weekly Report #5

1.) Within the last week, our team has emailed the BCET office for an update on our parts.
The BCET replied letting us know that our parts have been ordered and they will let us
know when they are delivered and what the arrival dates will be. Therefore, for now the
team is flying the drones with the ODU drone club to familiarize ourselves more and
better prepare us for when our parts arrive.

2.) Our team hopes to soon receive our drone parts so that we can start constructing and
programming our SWARM.

3.) In our weekly meeting with our advisor and Rob, our team communicated about the
emails with the BCET office and they helped us answer questions that the BCET had
about a few of our parts/ vendors. With all that squared away, we are still just waiting for
the arrival of our drone parts.

4.) Current website link: http://dasp.mem.odu.edu/~swarm_sp23/index.html

Email from BCET about our parts

http://dasp.mem.odu.edu/~swarm_sp23/index.html


Most up to date email from BCET

5.) Each team member spent about 2 hours on our project.
6.) Natalie Jones and Mahmoud Zeid


